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NOTICE 

This is to notify all the PG 3rd Semester students of Cotton 

University (all disciplines) that Reserve Bank of India (RBI) is 

going to conduct an awareness session on Career Prospects in 

RBI at our campus on 28th November, 2023. The details of the 

session are mentioned below. 

1. Session title- CAREER PROSPECTS IN RESERVE BANK OF 

INDIA 

2. QUIZ 

3. Q & A Session 

4. Date: 28th November 

5. Time: 1 pm 

6. Venue: Conference Hall, Ground Floor, MCB building 

Reporting time: 12.30 pm  

For any further query, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Placement and Career Counseling Cell (PACCC) 

6900301176/ placementcell@cottonuniversity.ac.in 
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